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Network Upgrade 
As you may (or may not) know we are in the process of upgrading the FPRN servers and are reaching 
the end of the process. 

As part of the process it will be necessary for us to test the real-time products that we distribute. 
Unfortunatley, this will require switching communications from the old servers to the new ones. 
During this switch over and the testing phase the stations will not be available on the network. 
 
We are doing the testing on a District by District basis to avoid total system unavailability. Below is 
a list of dates the stations in each District WILL NOT be available. After testing is completed for 
each day, we will broadcast / notify you that the system is back “on line”.  
 
 
District 2 Tuesday January 22, 2019 
 
District 3 Tuesday January 29, 2019 
 
 
District 5 Thursday January 17, 2019 
 
District 6 Thursday January 24, 2019 
 
District 7 Wednesday January 23, 2019 
 

District Boundaries Map 
 
Again the stations within the Districts WILL NOT be available on the dates shown above. 
 

PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY 
 


